
From:   
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 17:06 
Subject:  FW: Representations on the Local Plan part 1 
Attachments: covering letter.pdf; 14 12 15 - Submission to Vale Local Plan 2031 - Part One - rev3 (2).pdf 
 
This is my third attempt to send this , I don't know where the other 
addresses came from but can you please acknowledge receipt. I have also sent 
you hard copies just to be sure. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Terry Gashe 
 
Ferax Planning 
 

 
 
  
 
From: terry gashe   
Sent: 17 December 2014 14:01 
To: 'policy@southandvale.gov.uk' 
Subject: FW: Representations on the Local Plan part 1 
 
  
 
I seem to have typed the email address incorrectly first time ! 
 
  
 
From: terry gashe   
Sent: 17 December 2014 13:48 
To: policy@valeandsouth.gov.uk 
Cc: Frank Bailey (  
Subject: Representations on the Local Plan part 1 
 
  
 
Dear Policy Team, 
 
I have prepared representations on the Local Plan on behalf of clients and 
tried to make these using your consultation system, but it does not really 
suit the comments I have to make. I have therefore decided to send them to 
you by email as well. Please do not hesitate to contact me if anything is 
unclear or you need to discuss the representations. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Terry Gashe 
 
Ferax Planning 
 

 
 




